
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am incredibly keen to organise a Hallam Fields PTA (Parent Teacher Association). In previous years we have run a 

very successful PTA and the children have enjoyed an array of extra-curricular events that the PTA organised and 

have benefitted greatly from the funds the PTA have raised.  

 

During covid and into last year we were unable to get the PTA back up and running, however I would like to 

communicate a fresh plea for any parents/carers that would be interested in supporting this. 

 

At parents' evenings on Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th September I will be setting up a PTA drop in table, where 

I will be based throughout the evenings. If you would be interested in becoming part of this invaluable team, please 

come and see me. I will be collecting names and will be on hand if you have any questions. 

 

After this I would then like to propose a PTA recruitment evening (date to be confirmed) where everyone interested 

could come together and we can discuss in more detail what we would need to do to get the PTA back in operation.  

 

I look forward to seeing you at the PTA drop in table at parents evening! 

 

Kind regards, 

Ms Williams 

Executive Principal. 


